
From: Nina Melendez <Nina.Melendez@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 3:54 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Mozart Immersive Experience 1/27/23 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
Commissioner Harkey and I attended a preview event for Mozart Immersive at Lighthouse Artspace, 108 
W. Germania Place on Friday, 1/27/23. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
Nina 
 
Nina Melendez (she/her/hers) 
Office of the Commissioner 
Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events  
www.Chicago.gov/DCASE 
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